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From the Director of Audits, Office of the Comptroller, requesting authorization to increase by
$28,000, from $468,000 to $496,000, the Professional Services Contract with Baker Tilly Virchow
Krause, LLP, to acquire additional audit services necessary for the Department of Family Care to
comply with State requirements.
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